
We Would Like To Thank

Mr. Armerding, Mr. Evans, Mr. Ratner, and Mrs.

Bihler, our advisors. A special thanks to Mr. Armer-

ding for those "last-minute" pictures, to Mr. Evans

for his financial advice, and to Mr. Ratner and Mrs.

Bihler for all their proofreading.

Mr. Adams for his support and interest in our

yearbook.

Mr. Volpe for his patience and toleration with

our absences from class.

The Rae Publishing Company and, over all, Mr.

Everett for all his help, understanding, and clarifi-

cation on difficult matters.

The Office Staff for their help with announcements

and phone calls.

Lorstan Studios and their photographers, without

which there would have been no CULMEN.

The stage crew for their help with the risers and

the music from the P.A. system.

The English and Business departments for the use

of their ditto machines.

Mr. Malesky for those "last-minute" developments.

Everyone who contributed props for our special

pictures.

Anyone who helped us in any way that we forgot

to mention.

Autographs . . .

158


